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Project Update  
Since the last newsletter works have progressed well with key activities 

completed in line with our programme of works. Works completed to date 

include; 
 

 Initial M&E works 

 Incoming services works  

 Road & pavement markings 

 First fix carpentry works  

 

 

Upcoming Works 
 
Upcoming works include: 

 Internal works at finishing stage, floor finishes and fixed furniture ongoing. 

 External finishes are ready for surfacing in October around the new block. 

 New fencing and gates ongoing, this will give greater security benefit in 

and out of the campus. 

 2G hockey pitch ongoing at Glantwrch with the MUGA starting next month 

 

 

 

 
We’d like to take this opportunity to welcome all the students back to school 

after the summer holiday, and to say hello to the new students who have joined! 

 

If you have any questions about the build, or our works, please speak to one of 

the teachers who will pass your questions to our team. 
 

 

 

Welcome back! 
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Education & Community Engagement 

Over the summer holiday we welcomed Ystalyfera student Steffan Lloyd-West to 

the site for a 2 -week placement with Project Manager Tom Rees and Site 

Engineer Rob Thomas. During his placement with us, Steffan had the opportunity 

to shadow both Tom & Rob and get an insight into their roles. Steffan worked with 

Rob to work out site levels and undertake setting out works using the Total Station 

EDM device.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for joining us on site Steffan, we hope you enjoyed! 

 
Our Community Benefits Coordinator Katie, has recently met with Mr. Evans, 

Assistant Headteacher to set up a plan of engagement with the school. We will 

be hosting careers talks with students from each year group, and offering some 

visits to site as well. These sessions will provide each student with the opportunity 

to speak to someone from Andrew Scott Ltd about their career path, and allow 

them to find out more about the construction industry as a whole.   

 

Comments Slip – Help us to help you! 

 

Please return to the site office, or by post to: Andrew Scott Ltd, The Grange, Port Talbot SA13 2SP. 

Alternatively please feel free to email our Project Manager Tom Rees at thomas.rees@andrewscott.co.uk 
 

Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Telephone/Email:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

What are you pleased/concerned about? ………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Do you have any comments on how we can improve our service in the local area?................................. 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 


